14 August 2015

Minister for Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39,
Sydney NSW 2001

ATTN: Mr Simon Truong

Dear Simon,

RE: SSD 7014 - EXECUTIVE LOUNGE AND HOTEL BAR - FOUR POINTS HOTEL, SYDNEY
| refer to the abovementioned State Significant Development Application.
| write on behalf of the Strata Executive Committee for 365 Kent Street, Sydney.

Please find enclosed with this letter, our submission to the proposed development located at the
Four Points Hotel, Sydney. The submission has been prepared by our consultant DB Consulting Pty

Ltd.

As stated in the submission, we wish to be notified of the outcome of the assessment of this
submission and would embrace the opportunity to further participate in addition community
consultation of a duly considered development.

If you have any questions in relation to the contents of this letter or the submission, do not hesitate
to contact me on 0422 983 710 or ddb.plan@gmail.com.

Yours sincerely,
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Daniel Barber

Planning Consultant
B.Plan (Hons) M.PD CPP MPIA

DB Consulting Pty Ltd



